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To make parents feel a ‘sense of ownership’ and address them equally as partners in the 

betterment of their child’s learning outcomes, Green Heaven Institute of Management & 

Research, conducts regular Parent Teacher Meetings every year to discuss about the student’s 

performance and progress. GHIMR believes in open communication and interaction between 

guardians and teachers in order to set students on the path to success. 

The main objective of the meeting was to create a common platform, where teachers and 

parents come together to discuss student’s performance and devise ways to enrich their 

learning experience. The parents were intimated about the meeting well in advance by sending 

the invitation letter. Acknowledgement of the same was taken on Google Form.   

The meeting started with the welcome of parents followed by introductory speech of the 

Director, Dr. Anil Sharma. He briefed the gathering of about 53 parents and faculty members 

with a general information about the institute, its Vision and Mission, achievements and forth 

coming events and policies. The Director also highlighted the Institute’s best practice for quality 

education, effective teaching learning process and how it helps placement and higher studies. 

Parents became aware of the institute’s rules and regulations, methodologies of 

teaching & learning for the overall welfare of students. Parents were encouraged to 

appreciate student’s participation in all academic and co-curricular activities. 

Following the speech from the Director, there was an interactive session with faculties. The 

faculty members provided specific guidelines and suggestions for each student during the 

meeting with the parents. The guidelines were primarily focused on students’ performance in 

classroom and exams. 

Apart from the usual discussion on ward’s progress, attendance, improvisation and challenges, 

faculties interacted with parents to make them aware of the ward’s current learning process. 

Parents’ suggestions on the interests and learning of their wards were noted. 

The PTM came to an end with the conclusion that the progress and development of the 

students depend on the joint efforts of parents and teachers. 

 



Summary of Feedback form 

 

 

Suggestions for further improvement given by parents 

 Motivate students to take part in co-curricular activities. 

 Kindly update college website about different notice and circulars so that parents can be updated. 

 Personal inhibition – to improve communication skill. 

 Kindly inform parents about the absence of student. 

 Kindly be strict in regularity of student to the college. 

 Curricular –extracurricular information should be sent to parents. 

 If necessary, then arrange extra classes. 

 Kindly motivate students to go to library. 

 Conduct unit wise test so as to improve students’ performance in university exams. 

 

 


